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14 July 2021 

 

Assalamu Alaikum 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

Eid-ul –Adha Greetings / School Holiday 

 

On behalf of Darul Ulum College of Victoria, I would like to take this opportunity to extend this 

blessed season’s greetings to you, your families and the school community. We beseech The 

Almighty that He opens upon us the doors of mercy and relieves the Ummah from its current 

predicaments.  

 

To accommodate for the celebration of this season and the diverse community needs, the school 

will be closed on the following three days: Tuesday 20 July, Wednesday 21 July and Thursday 

22 July.   

 

The school will resume as per the regular timings on Friday 23 July. 

 

I wish you and your families a blissful Eid-ul-Adha & Eid Mubarak! 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

Abdurrahman Gokler 

Principal  

 

 


